WINSLOW BOWLS CLUB

GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATION (GDPR)

April 2023

Dear Member

GDPR replaces the Data Protection Act 1988, and came into force from 25th May 2018

In order to ensure we fully comply with the new regulations we are asking you to agree for Winslow Bowls Club to retain your name, address, telephone and email details.

We are holding this data for our own records, in order that we retain a full list of our Members and are able to contact our Members on Club issues.

We do have to send our Members names to our County Association for registration and insurance purposes. We will not make our membership details available to any outside organisations and we will delete individual Members details when they leave the Club.

We trust that our above procedures are acceptable to you.

You will be asked to sign an acceptance form when you renew this years subscription.

Yours Faithfully

Victor Griffiths Secretary